
Onoway Regional Medical Clinic Welcomes New Physician 
 
Onoway Regional Medical Clinic is pleased to welcome its newest 
physician, Dr. Kelli Burdek. Starting at the Clinic Monday, September 28, 
Dr. Burdek is a lifelong Albertan and a new addition to the Lac Ste. Anne 
community. 
 
Dr. Burdek received her medical degree from the University of Calgary 
in 2014 and completed her family medicine residency via the University 
of Alberta. She is passionate about family medicine, preventative care 
and women’s health. 
 
Dr. Burdek has lived in Alberta her entire life and is excited to make Lac 
Ste. Anne County her home along with her husband and two dogs. She 
enjoys reading, outdoor adventures, gardening and always has 
something on her knitting needles. 
 
Renovation Phase Begins 
 
In addition to Dr. Burdek's arrival, the renovation phase of the clinic's 
expansion is scheduled to begin Tuesday, September 29 with a target 
completion date of December18, 2020. This work is being done to 
provide additional space for clients and clinic staff, and thus enhance 
the capacity of the clinic to service communities in the Lac Ste. Anne 
region. 
 
Please join us in extending a warm welcome to Dr. Burdek and her 
family. The County, the Town of Onoway, and the Summer Villages of 
Ross Haven, Val Quentin, Silver Sands and West Cove  applauds the 
twin milestones of a new physician and clinic renovation, and looks 
forward to the considerable social value they will bring to the region. 


